Who Owns Football Models Of Football
Governance An
Getting the books who owns football models of football governance an now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not single-handedly going next ebook buildup
or library or borrowing from your links to contact them. This is an
unquestionably simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
publication who owns football models of football governance an can be one of
the options to accompany you afterward having other time.
It will not waste your time. recognize me, the e-book will entirely tell you
other concern to read. Just invest tiny epoch to contact this on-line
declaration who owns football models of football governance an as with ease as
evaluation them wherever you are now.

Season of Life Jeffrey Marx 2007-11-01 The bestselling inspirational book in
which the author reunites with a childhood football hero, now a minister and
coach, and witnesses a revelatory demonstration of the true meaning of manhood.
Joe Ehrmann, a former NFL football star and volunteer coach for the Gilman high
school football team, teaches his players the keys to successful defense:
penetrate, pursue, punish, love. Love? A former captain of the Baltimore Colts
and now an ordained minister, Ehrmann is serious about the game of football but
even more serious about the purpose of life. Season of Life is his
inspirational story as told by Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist Jeffrey Marx,
who was a ballboy for the Colts when he first met Ehrmann. Ehrmann now devotes
his life to teaching young men a whole new meaning of masculinity. He teaches
the boys at Gilman the precepts of his Building Men for Others program: Being a
man means emphasizing relationships and having a cause bigger than yourself. It
means accepting responsibility and leading courageously. It means that empathy,
integrity, and living a life of service to others are more important than
points on a scoreboard. Decades after he first met Ehrmann, Jeffrey Marx
renewed their friendship and watched his childhood hero putting his principles
into action. While chronicling a season with the Gilman Greyhounds, Marx
witnessed the most extraordinary sports program he’d ever seen, where players
say “I love you” to each other and coaches profess their love for their
players. Off the field Marx sat with Ehrmann and absorbed life lessons that led
him to reexamine his own unresolved relationship with his father. Season of
Life is a book about what it means to be a man of substance and impact. It is a
moving story that will resonate with athletes, coaches, parents—anyone
struggling to make the right choices in life.
Governance models across leagues and clubs Camille Boillat 2016
International Review for the Sociology of Sport 2001
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Going Down Simon Banks 2002 Football's financial bubble has finally burst.
After years of growth, the English game is on the verge of bankruptcy with the
future of many clubs seriously in doubt. This title explores just how this
situation has come about.
Supporter Ownership in English Football Chris Porter 2019-02-07 This book
presents a fresh perspective on football fandom in England, going beyond
existing debates surrounding the structural transformations English football
has seen in recent decades, to consider the contested cultural ground upon
which football fandom exists. Supporter Ownership in English Football connects
cultural conflict experienced across society associated with negotiating
structural changes such as globalisation, commodification and social exclusion,
with supporter ownership in football – which is in itself an expression and
reflection of broader social and political shifts in class-consciousness.
Discourses of identity, authenticity, loyalty, ownership and above all, the
possibilities and limitations for ordinary people to influence change, play a
decisive role in how fans come to decide whether they could, or should, have a
meaningful say in the future of their club and the game itself. While
celebrating the achievements, progress and potential of the supporter ownership
movement, the book is also careful to take account of the various setbacks,
contradictions and limiting tendencies that continue to shape its developmental
trajectory. Porter’s relation of football supporter ownership to the political
and social class dynamics of contemporary society will be of interest to
scholars of sport studies, sociology, cultural studies and politics, and those
interested in social movements, consumerism, identity, authenticity and
community.
Soundings 1999
The Manager Mike Carson 2013-08-29 From the post room to the board room,
everyone thinks they can be the manager. But how do you manage outrageous
talent? What do you do to inspire loyalty from your players? How do you turn
around a team in crisis? What's the best way to build long-term success? How
can you lead calmly under pressure? The issues are the same whether you're
managing a Premier League football team or a FTSE 100 company. Here, for the
first time, some 30 of the biggest names in football management reveal just
what it takes. With their every decision, remark, skill, and success or failure
under constant scrutiny from the media and the fans, these managers need to be
the most adroit of leaders. In The Manager they explain their methods, give
examples of lessons they've learned along the way, and describe the decisions
they make and the leadership they provide. Each chapter tackles a key
leadership issue for managers in any walk of life and, in their own words,
shows how the experts deal with the challenges they face in an abnormally highpressure environment. Offering valuable lessons for business leaders and
fascinating behind-the-scenes insights for football fans, The Manager is an
honest, accessible and unprecedented look at the day-to-day work of these highprofile characters and the world of top-level football management. Contents: A
Piece of the Action (Roy Hodgson); The Art of One-on-One (Carlo Ancelotti);
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Behind the Scenes (ArsÃ ̈
ne Wenger); Building High-performing Teams (Sam
Allardyce); The Field of Play (Roberto Mancini); Handling Outrageous Talent
(JosÃ© Mourinho); Pursuing a Career Under Pressure (Brendan Rodgers); Seeing
the Bigger Picture (Harry Redknapp); Creating Sustained Success (Sir Alex
Ferguson); Crisis Response and Turnaround (Walter Smith); Triumph and Despair
(Mick McCarthy). Also featuring: Gerard Houllier, Tony Pulis, Martin O'Neill,
Neil Warnock, Howard Wilkinson, Kevin Keegan, Dario Gradi, Andre Villas-Boas,
David Moyes, Alex McLeish, Hope Powell, Martin Jol, Glenn Hoddle, Chris
Hughton, David Platt, Paul Ince, and George Graham.
Africa’s Elite Football Chuka Onwumechili 2019-11-28 This book explores various
aspects of intranational elite football in Africa, drawing on the expertise of
notable scholars from across the world. Africa’s Elite Football focuses on an
area largely ignored by current scholarship on African football, where interest
has focused on international migration. In exploring the intranational, the
book is written in two parts. The first is a general focus on the continent,
and the second is an examination of country cases. The general focus of the
book is on the nature of elite tier leagues, the relationship between politics
and football, the media, youth academies, intranational migration and fans.
Notably, chapters on topics such as intranational migration present
groundbreaking scholarship in this area. Currently, football discourses on
migration focus on international migration of footballers, yet the majority of
migration in African football is intranational. Thus, by addressing the
intranational, this book brings attention to an area that is underrepresented
in the current academic discourse. The second part of the book, which focuses
on country cases, covers Botswana, Egypt, Kenya, Nigeria, Senegal, Zambia and
Zimbabwe. The topics explored in those cases include religiosity, health,
women’s football, media and management. The coverage of health-related issues
is particularly important given that several books on African football rarely
broach such a topic. With its unique approach to African football, this book
will be of interest to scholars and students of sports history, African
studies, politics in sports and African sports.
Sport Governance Russell Hoye 2007-03-14 Sport Governance provides a
comprehensive guide to the practical application of governance principles to
amateur and professional sport organisations operating at the community,
state/provincial, national, and international levels. It presents a balanced
view between accepted practice and what contemporary research evidence tells us
about a range of governance principles and practices. Organised in three parts,
the text provides the reader with * an explanation of the concept of
governance, key terms and definitions as well as the economic, political and
social factors that impact on how the governance function is enacted within
sport organisations; * an understanding of the “mechanics” of governance – the
elements of structure, process and performance that ensure the governance
function is carried out within sport organisations; and * a discussion of a
number of contextual issues in sport governance, including dual leadership,
ethics, governance change and future governance challenges. Sport Governance is
essential reading for practitioners working and volunteering in the sport
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industry and upper level undergraduate and postgraduate students enrolled in
sport and leisure management programs.
The Organisation and Governance of Top Football Across Europe Hallgeir
Gammelsæter 2011-07-07 This book aims to provide an extensive overview of how
football is organized and managed on a European level and in individual
European countries, and to account for the evolution of the national,
international and transnational management of football over the last decades.
Routledge Handbook of Football Business and Management Simon Chadwick
2018-11-19 Soccer is the world’s most valuable sport, generating bigger
revenues, as well as being watched and played by more people, than any other.
It is virtually impossible to understand the business of sport without
understanding the football industry. This book surveys contemporary football in
unparalleled breadth and depth. Presenting critical insights from world-leading
football scholars and introducing football’s key organisations, leagues and
emerging nations, it explores key themes from governance and law to strategy
and finance, as well as cutting edge topics such as analytics, digital media
and the women’s game. This is essential reading for all students, researchers
and practitioners working in football, sport business, sport management or
mainstream business and management.
Data Models, Database Languages and Database Management Systems Gottfried
Vossen 1991
Routledge Handbook of Sport Governance David Shilbury 2020-01-14 The Routledge
Handbook of Sport Governance is a comprehensive and authoritative survey of the
wide range of issues shaping sport governance. It considers the evolution of
the sport industry from a largely amateur, volunteer-driven sector into the
globalised business that it is today and examines how professionalisation has
fundamentally shifted the governance landscape for sport organisations and all
those working within sport. Written by a team of leading sport management
scholars from around the world, the book is organised around five key themes: •
Part I: Overview of sport governance • Part II: Environmental context and
policy perspectives • Part III: Ownership structures and governance models:
Implications for sport governance • Part IV: Board roles in the governance
process • Part V: Future sport governance challenges Each chapter reviews the
most recent research available and, in some cases, presents new data to support
previously published studies. As sport governance is a relatively young field,
each chapter maps future research needs to provide direction for sport
governance scholars. A special feature of the handbook is a series of nine
shorter research chapters in Part IV examining board roles in the governance
process, tying theory to the day-to-day practical aspects of running a sport
organisation. With broader and deeper coverage of the key issues in
contemporary sport governance than any other book, this handbook is essential
reading for students, researchers and practitioners in sport business and
management.
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Contemporary Sport Management Paul M. Pedersen 2021-08-04 "Short, factual
description of the book (summary of what it includes, without subjective or
promotional language.) This classic but thoroughly updated introductory text is
designed so students will understand sport management as a field of study and a
vibrant professional environment. It emphasizes critical-thinking, ethics, and
diversity while providing a broad introduction to the major functional areas
and issues that student will encounter in their careers"-The 50 + 1 rule: What to consider before buying a football club Max Kindler
2014-03-01 This study analyses the legal and statutory environment for
investments in football clubs in Germany, as opposed to the situation in
England. Whereas German regulations limit the acquisition of shares of football
clubs, the legal framework is much more liberal in England. The paper looks at
the potential conflicts of interest involved with club ownership issues as well
as at the arguments for and against the German '50 plus 1' rule and how this
rule may cause a shortfall in competitiveness as compared to English football.
Finally, the study looks at doubts over the lawfulness of the rule in relation
to European antitrust legislation and doubts over its effectiveness concerning
legal loopholes provided by German corporation law. The paper relied
predominantly on the analysis of literature concerning the regulation of club
ownership in England and Germany, whereas a significant amount of German
literature was used. Essentially, the research found that there is reason for
severe scepticism about both the lawfulness and the effectiveness of the '50
plus 1' rule. It would probably not bear up against a test before the European
Court of Justice. There are several opportunities in German corporate law to
circumvent the rule. Finally, the paper urges the German Football Association
(DFB) to consider a softening of the regulations currently in place, and
effective modifications of the underlying licensing system, respectively, as
well as the introduction of supporters’ trusts and fit and proper person tests.
Finally, the paper claims that competitive balance on a European club level can
only be restored if club ownership issues are resolved on a European level.
Applying appropriate models, tools and techniques for an effective marketing
plan George Yiapanas 2019-11-26 Submitted Assignment from the year 2016 in the
subject Business economics - Business Management, Corporate Governance, grade:
76, University of Wolverhampton, course: MA in Management, language: English,
abstract: The Marketing environment is segregated into three components, the
internal environment (micro-environment), the external environment (macroenvironment) and the market environment (Strydom, 2004). To realise the
company’s position, all three components need to be assessed and evaluated.
Football governance Great Britain: Parliament: House of Commons: Culture, Media
and Sport Committee 2011-07-29 The report from the Commons Culture, Media and
Sport Committee says big changes need to be made to the way football is run in
England to address financial instability and levels of debt in the game, and to
secure its future. The committee says that crucially, reform must be undertaken
without impinging on English football's many strengths. The Football
Association (FA) as the national governing body of English football is the most
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appropriate agency to take the lead in addressing the weaknesses of English
football, but it needs urgent reform itself to carry out its responsibilities
effectively and meet the future challenges of the game. The Committee sets out
34 conclusions and recommendations, including: imposing a rigorous and
consistent formal licensing model throughout professional English football to
promote sustainable forward-looking business plans; a strong fit and proper
persons test consistently applied, with a presumption against selling the
ground unless it is in the club's interest; amending the Financial Services and
Markets Act 2000 to recognise the special nature of supporters trusts and help
them overcome the significant legal and bureaucratic hurdles they face when
raising funding; that the FA should review expenditure at the grass roots, with
a particular emphasis on coaching education. For oral and written evidence, see
Vol. 2 (ISBN 9780215561053)
The People's Game? Stephen Morrow 2023-02-01 The beautiful game is big
business. Football leagues worldwide are being dominated by clubs which are
becoming richer and more powerful. Since the first edition of this book was
published in 2003, much has changed in the industry. However the central
challenge remains how best football, its leagues and clubs can navigate a path
between the logic of the market and the logic of community (social), while also
remaining focused on a sporting logic. In this second edition, author Stephen
Morrow offers a critique of football’s economic structure, prevalent models of
club ownership and governance, and new approaches to regulation that have
emerged. The book also reflects on the Covid-19 pandemic and on ways in which
it has illuminated many of the structural weaknesses inherent in football. It
also offers an insight into the woman’s game and its financial development in
some countries, as well discussing issues such as football’s response to
environmental challenges. Drawing on theory and new literature from across
relevant academic disciplines, this book seeks to make sense of the current
challenges while also putting forward solutions as to how football can continue
to harness and build on its social and community significance.
Football Economics and Policy Stefan Szymanski 2010-03-31 In the last twenty
years professional sport has grown into a business of some substance and has
attracted increasing attention from investors, lawyers, governments and
regulators. Commercial and cultural disputes have required an increasingly
sophisticated economic analysis, and over this period Stefan Szymanski has been
one of the leading contributors, shaping the research agenda and public policy
analysis. This volume concerns the application of economic analysis to football
(soccer), the world's most popular sport. It provides a framework for
understanding how the football business works and addresses major policy
concerns such as the frequent financial crises, the financing of major events
such as the World Cup, the consequences of public intervention in labour
markets (Bosman) and broadcast markets (collective selling) and reviews the
role of public policy. Given the important role that sports play in the life of
modern societies, this book is popular reading for all interested in economics
and sports studies, and will provide an invaluable guide to students and
practitioners alike.
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Managing Football Simon Chadwick 2010-07-15 Managing Football is the first book
to directly respond to the rapid managerial, commercial and global development
of the sport and offers a thorough analysis of how the football industry can
meet the challenges that flow from these developments. Expertly edited by two
well known specialists in football business management, it draws together the
work of a world-class contributor team to form a comprehensive analysis of the
most important issues facing the managers of football businesses across the
world. The cutting edge analysis examines all the important business challenges
in the football industry and the management of football businesses and covers
all of the key football markets including England, Spain, France, Italy,
Germany, Australia, North America, China, South Africa, South Korea, the
Netherlands & Belgium, and Mexico. Managing Football is simply a must-read for
anyone studying or working in football business management and is set to be an
important landmark in this rapidly moving and globally expansive field.
Ethics, Money and Sport Adrian Walsh 2006-09-27 Written from the contrasting
yet complementary perspectives of sociology and philosophy, this book explores
the far-reaching ethical consequences of the runaway commodification of sport,
focusing on those instances where commodification gives rise to morally
undesirable consequences. The authors consider three main areas of concern for
participators and observers alike: the corrosion of the core meanings and
values of sport, the increasing elitism of access to sporting commodities, and
the undermining of social conditions that support sporting communities. Unique
in its focus on the ethical dimension of the powerful economics of today’s
sport, this book will be of interest, not only to those in the fields of sports
studies and ethics of sport, but also to academics, researchers and students in
philosophy of morality, sociology, and the ethics of globalization as viewed
through the ultimate globalized phenomenon of modern sport.
Ethical Concerns in Sport Governance Souvik Naha 2020-04-02 Sport governance no
longer stirs public opinion only when scandals surface; it has become a
persistent concern for a number of stakeholders, such as the media, sport
followers, and corporates that produce and sponsor sport. Contemporary sport
governance is characterised by tension between sport’s potential for commercial
benefit on the one hand and moral education and social development on the
other. The perceived incompatibility of these two aspects has led to intense
conversations in the media, administrative circles, and the public sphere about
the need for ethics to be the key element of governance. The chapters in this
volume explore the contemporary forms of governance that is structured by
sport’s extensive transnational networks, shifts in what the stakeholders
mentioned above understand by ‘ethics’, and the emergence of new stakeholders.
They identify as the two major directions of contemporary sport governance the
growing significance of the non-West, especially in relation to event hosting,
and the need for controlling the behaviour of emergent interest groups. The
latter is a complex constellation of athletes, officials, supporters, lawyers,
and politicians who share power and collectively determine corporate and nonprofit governance, legal aspects, and regulatory mechanisms from within their
subjective locations. The chapters in this book were originally published in a
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special issue in Sport in Society.
Marketing and Football Michel Desbordes 2012-05-23 Football is arguably one of
the most important sports in the world, and the marketing of football has
become an increasingly important issue, as clubs and product owners need to
generate more revenue from the sport. In a wider context, football marketing
has also become a benchmarking standard for other sports to learn from
worldwide. The practices and processes of such an established industry are
important lessons for those sports which are yet to maximise on their potential
earnings, and provide interesting lessons in sports marketing in general.
Marketing and Football: an international approach is the first book to provide
a comprehensive and entirely global approach to this subject. Written by an
international team of contributors who are keen researchers in the field, it
examines in two parts: the study of football marketing in Europe and the
development of a marketing dedicated to football, with the question of the
European example being used worldwide. A ground breaking text, it provides the
reader with: * Contributions from the UK, Norway, France, Italy, Germany,
Spain, Portugal, Ireland, Finland, Scotland, Brazil, Japan, USA, Canada,
Argentina, Korea and Australia * Interviews with professional sports marketers
representing some of the biggest clubs worldwide: Juventus Turin, FC Barcelona,
Milan AC, Inter Milan, AS Rome, Olympique Lyonnais, Vicenza, SE Palmeiras,
Atletico Mineiro, Atletico PR Marketing and Football: an international approach
is a seminal text which will pave the way for future academics and
practitioners to work, it is the first book to discuss and move towards a
marketing dedicated to football.
Managing Football Simon Chadwick 2010-07-15 Managing Football is the first book
to directly respond to the rapid managerial, commercial and global development
of the sport and offers a thorough analysis of how the football industry can
meet the challenges that flow from these developments. Expertly edited by two
well known specialists in football business management, it draws together the
work of a world-class contributor team to form a comprehensive analysis of the
most important issues facing the managers of football businesses across the
world. The cutting edge analysis examines all the important business challenges
in the football industry and the management of football businesses and covers
all of the key football markets including England, Spain, France, Italy,
Germany, Australia, North America, China, South Africa, South Korea, the
Netherlands & Belgium, and Mexico. Managing Football is simply a must-read for
anyone studying or working in football business management and is set to be an
important landmark in this rapidly moving and globally expansive field.
Governance Models Across Football Associations and Leagues Camille Boillat
Who Owns Football? David Hassan 2013-09-13 The commercialization of sport since
the 1990s has had a number of consequences. The market forces that have defined
commercialization, notably pay-per-view television, whilst initially welcomed
as important new sources of revenue, have also had the unanticipated
consequences of de-stabilizing many sporting competitions and institutions,
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undermining the financial future of clubs in their traditional role as key
social and cultural institutions. This has been manifested in the paradox of
chronic financial loss-making amongst professional sports’ clubs in an era of
exponential revenue growth, a trend exemplified by the experience of Italy’s
Series A and the English Premier League – both cases examined in detail in this
book. But, at the same time, some traditional sporting organizations have
sought with some success, to chart a middle way, retaining traditional sporting
movement objectives whilst also embracing a form of commercialism. The Gaelic
Athletic Association in Ireland, the supporter-owned FC Barcelona football
club, and New Zealand rugby union, offer illustrative examples of such
strategies examined in detail. This book explores the background to this clash
of commercial and traditional sporting objectives, and debates the consequences
for wider sports governance. This book was published as a special issue of
Soccer and Society.
Football and the FA Women’s Super League C. Dunn 2014-12-17 Women's football is
the fastest growing participation sport in the UK. This book critically
explores women's elite football from a sociological perspective, analysing the
growth, governance and impact of the FA Women's Super League from its inception
onwards.
The People's Game? S. Morrow 2003-09-30 The beautiful game is big business.
Football leagues worldwide are being dominated by clubs who are becoming richer
and more powerful. Enormous corporate investment, deals with media giants, huge
volumes of merchandising and dedicated TV channels mean that football teams are
as concerned with the affairs of the boardroom as what is going on on the
pitch. In this dynamic new book, Stephen Morrow examines the changing face of
football, looking at issues such as the role of the stock exchange, the
viability of the stakeholder approach, the 'new economics' of football
including the role of media firms and the social impact of the sport.
Money Laundering through the Football Sector OECD 2009-07-03 This report is
based on four main sources: an extensive literature review, the analysis of the
answers to a questionnaire sent to FATF and FSRB members; the results of a
typology workshop and subsequent consultation with the football sector. Results
...
Parliamentary Debates (Hansard). Great Britain. Parliament. House of Commons
2014
Football Management S. Bridgewater 2016-04-30 Football Managers have to deal
with a number of unique pressures, yet the challenges of the football manager
are similar to those of managers in other sectors. This book examines the
management of football and looks at ways that managers and leaders in other
industries can use tools and techniques from the sporting world within their
own sector.
The Economics of Sport and the Media Claude Jeanrenaud 2006 The relationship
who-owns-football-models-of-football-governance-an

9/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

between sport and the media raises numerous issues and problems. This book
outlines the current major policy concerns relating to the commercialization of
sports broadcasting rights. What is the impact of marketing arrangements
between content owners and media companies - a combination of joint selling
with exclusivity - on fans, big-city and small-city clubs, TV markets, and
finally on consumer welfare? Do consumers in Europe and the USA receive good
value for the fees they pay to broadcasters? And does the way programs are
delivered to the viewers (free-to-air, pay-TV or pay-per-view) have a positive
or negative influence on the deal consumers receive? These are some of the
central issues discussed within this book by the international team of
contributors. Providing a comprehensive view on the relations between the
sports media rights market, the sports market and the different partakers in
the process (club, leagues, events organisers, TV operators, intellectual
property owners), this book will be of great interest to academics and sports
economists alike. With its clear and simple presentation, The Economics of
Sport and the Media will also be accessible to sport federations, leagues,
clubs, and policy makers at governmental and non-governmental agencies.
Talent Management as a Vital Business Model Component Marc Valentin Lenz 2018
Football and Supporter Activism in Europe Borja García 2017-09-12 This book is
the first to explore and compare football governance, fandom culture and
supporter engagement in Europe. With a specific focus on supporter activism and
campaigning, the collection provides a comparative study of several European
countries. The authors argue that supporters, despite being the pillar or the
‘lifeblood’ of their club, see their role in football governance marginalised.
The volume is unique in that it challenges the widely accepted assumption that
membership football clubs encourage the democratic participation of supporters.
Covering football fandom in both the traditional ‘big five’ leagues and non‘big five’ countries such as Portugal, Turkey, Croatia, Poland and Czech
Republic, the volume will be of interest to students and scholars across a
range of disciplines, including sociology, history, sport management, sport
governance and political science.
The Business of Football Stephen Morrow 2005
Management Information Systems, 4th Edition R. Kelly Rainer 2016-11-16 The 4th
Edition of Management Information Systems promotes active learning like no
other text in the market. Each chapter is comprised of tightly coupled concepts
and section-level student activities that transport your students from
passively learning about IS to doing IS in a realistic context.
Lawyers Desk Reference 2001
Football Supporters and the Commercialisation of Football Peter Kennedy
2014-07-16 As football clubs have become luxury investments, their decisions
increasingly mirror those of any other business organisation. Football
supporters have been encouraged to express their club loyalty by ‘thinking
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business’ - acting as consumers and generating money deemed necessary for their
clubs to compete at the highest levels. In critical studies, supporters have
been portrayed as passive or reluctant consumers who, imprisoned by enduring
club loyalties, embody a fatalistic attitude to their own exploitation. As this
book aims to show, however, such expressions of loyalty are far from hegemonic
and often interface haphazardly with traditional ideas about what constitutes
the ‘loyal fan’. While there is little doubt that professional football is
experiencing commodification, the reality is that football clubs are not simply
businesses, nor can they ever aspire to be organisations driven solely by
expanding or protecting economic value. Rather, clubs hover uncertainly between
being businesses and community assets. Football Supporters and the
Commercialisation of Football explores the implications of this uncertainty for
understanding supporter resistance to, and compromise with, commodification.
Every club and its supporters exist in their own unique national and local
contexts. In this respect, this book offers a Euro-wide comparison of supporter
reactions to commercialisation and provides unique insight into how football
supporters actively mediate regional, local and national contexts, as they
intersect with the universalistic presumptions of commerce. This book was
previously published as a special issue of Soccer and Society.
English Football and Society, 1910-1950 Nicholas Fishwick 1989
Football in Neo-Liberal Times Peter Kennedy 2016-02-05 This book offers an
original Marxist critique of the European football business. It argues that the
Marxist account of the difference between profits and surplus value is crucial
to an understanding of the fluid and contradictory nature of the
commodification of football. Section one analyses the nature of modern
professional football and section two highlights attempts, via government
agency and football clubs, to corral fans into ever greater identification with
business logic aimed at breaking traditional social relations. Section three
draws on a number of cases studies across Europe, to analyse how some fans are
attempting to mount a counter ideological response to the assault of neoliberalism on the game.
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